

## Iowa, USA

muscatine high school

## Dear classmates:

Hello! It's my pleasure to invite my classmates to visit China.

The future of Sino-US relations lies with young people. In November 2023, during his visit to the

United States, Chinese President Xi Jinping announced that he would invite 50,000 American teenagers to

come to China for exchange and study in the next five years. In January 2024, when President Xi Jinping wrote back to his friend Sarah Landy of Iowa, he specifically mentioned that students from Muscatine were welcome

to participate in this project. In order to promote exchanges between the young generation of China and the

United States, I sincerely invite students to visit China. I also welcome school principals, teachers and parents of

students to accompany them to observe China, listen to China, experience China, and feel China. I hope that

students will make friends with China Together we can climb the Great Wall, cruise the Pujiang River, watch

pandas, share delicious food and beautiful scenery, understand different cultures, talk about life ideals, forg

unforgettable friendships, sow the seeds of Sino-US friendship, and write more beautiful stories.

I look forward to seeing you in China as soon as possible. I wish the students a happy study and healthy growth in

the new year and become little ambassadors of friendship between the people of China and the United States.